

	Letter of reply to be sent	
04/18	<p>CHAIRMAN'S REPORT</p> <p>In light of recent correspondence regarding chosen Charity, Supporting Learning Disabilities and Mental Health, will now be referred to as a Good Cause. Monies raised will be sent to this organisation as previously notified.</p>	
05/18	<p>SECRETARY'S REPORT</p> <p>North Yorkshire Centre has sent a copy of their rally book (incidentally, they charge £6 per sold copy).</p>	
06/18	<p>TREASURERS REPORT</p> <p>Significantly lower numbers on the rally field in 2017, compared to previous years.</p> <p>Rally book advertisers invoices have now been sent out</p>	
07/18	<p>RALLY SECRETARY'S REPORT</p> <p>Rally book is almost complete</p> <p>Concerns have been raised that only 2 bookings have been received for Beverly Park at Easter. This is to be reviewed after rally book is out and people have access to choose.</p>	
08/18	<p>WESSEX REPORT</p> <p>Nothing been sent as yet</p>	SV
09/18	<p>REGIONAL REPORT</p> <p>New Treasurer co-opted onto the committee. Gary Walton from East Hampshire Centre.</p> <p>Reminder for all VAT receipts to be handed for expenses incurred.</p> <p>John Tyne is contact for and input to the Caravan Magazine</p> <p>New Data Protection comes into force in May, more guidance to follow</p> <p>SW region meeting locations to alternate between Swindon and Taunton</p> <p>Members questions to be held 22nd Sept at SS Great Britain, 1130.</p> <p>Meet the members to be held in April, possibly at</p>	

	<p>Paignton.</p> <p>Some of the regions have asked for Vector image for flags with new logo to be produced</p> <p>2019 Gloucester having 2500th rally from 3-9 July to coincide with Cotswold show</p> <p>Clarification of records to be kept – Accounts to be kept for 7 years, rally slips is as long as deemed necessary</p> <p>Request that 2 people to represent at SW region meeting and absences should be covered with stand ins.</p> <p>Reminder that Public Liability Insurance doesn't cover centre members that arrive on a rally earlier than the published time. Update to be put in newsletter</p>	<p>SS</p>
10/18	<p>RALLY KIT DISTRIBUTION</p> <p>All rally kits to be recalled, this is to ensure contents is correct before re-distributing to stewards running rallies in 2018.</p> <p>Letter to be sent to all kit holders – suggest to bring kits to dinner dance</p>	<p>SV</p>
11/18	<p>RALLY BOOK DISTRIBUTION</p> <p>SB happy to distribute books to centre members at Tamar Towing and Caravans open event on 9th Feb for £2.00 each.</p> <p>Books to be posted - £2 each. Books picked up at rallies - £3 each</p> <p>Signed cover letter to be included with posted books</p>	<p>SV</p>
12/18	<p>CENTRE MEMBERSHIP</p> <p>All ralliers must have own membership if not staying in the same unit. Two units cannot share a membership number. Stewards are to check numbers on slips being submitted.</p> <p>Reminder to be put in newsletter</p>	<p>SS</p>
13/18	<p>ANY OTHER BUSINESS</p> <p>SS requested photos from dinner dance to put in following newsletter</p> <p>SS – to put info about 4 Easter rallies in Feb newsletter</p>	<p>SS</p>

<p>Trailers – require equipment within to be checked and replaced if necessary.</p> <p>Trailers require hitchlocks and wheelclamps to be purchased</p> <p>Rally slips to be put on website in an editable form so ralliers can fill out online</p> <p>Raffle tickets for Dinner Dance to be sold by CM</p> <p>Website requires updating with correct information regarding current plaque colours</p> <p>Entertainment for Ladies rally required (Gypsy themed)</p>	<p>RB</p> <p>LK</p> <p>CM</p>
---	--

MEETING CLOSED 2210

DATE OF NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING – MONDAY 12TH MARCH 2018 @7PM SOURTON VILLAGE HALL

Signed  Date 12.03.18

CHAIRMAN